
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Madera County Workforce Investment Board is soliciting proposals for the provision 
of Workforce Investment Act youth programs and services for the period from July 1, 
2009 through June 30, 2012.  Services must be provided to eligible youth who are 
between the ages of 16 and 21 and who reside in Madera County.  A copy of the 
Request for Proposal package may be obtained by calling Tracie Scott-Contreras at the 
Madera County Workforce Development Office at (559) 662-4587.  Bidder’s 
conferences will be held on January 7, 2009 in Madera and January 8, 2009 in 
Oakhurst.  Please contact Nicki Martin at (559) 662-4589 to reserve a seat at one of the 
Bidder’s Conference sessions.  The deadline for proposal submission is February 20, 
2009. 

 


